United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Farmington District Office
6251 College Blvd. - Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87402
www.blm.gov/nm

In Reply Refer to:
NMNM132981X

3105 (F01100)
March 7, 2018

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc.
Attn: Mona Binon & Megan Gross
370 17" Street Suite 1700

Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Binon:

The Encana 2018 Plan of Development for the Nageezi Unit (NU) located in San Juan County,

New Mexico is approved as of March 7, 2018 because there are four horizontal Mancos wells
planned, the Nageezi #501H, #502H, #503H and #504H. There were three horizontal Mancos
wells the NU #221, #405 and #406 drilled and completed in 2017.

The NU contains 10,415 acres of Federal, State, and Navajo Allotted minerals and has a total of
nine producing Mancos horizontal wells with first production occurring from the NU #320H &

#321H both in Nov. of 2014.

If you have questions regarding the above unit, please contact me at (505) 564-7740 or
jhewitt@blm.gov.

Sincerely,

Richard Fields,
Farmington Field Manger
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